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NITBF launches dedicated website for 

IV Commonwealth Tenpin Bowling 

Championship 

 
 

The Organising Committee of the IV 

Commonwealth Tenpin Bowling Championships 

has today announced that the official website for 

this year’s Championships has been launched, 

and can be accessed at www.ctbc2008.com. 

 

The site provides a comprehensive overview of the forthcoming tournament and 

a fascinating insight into the wide variety of attractions and entertainment 

available in and around Belfast.  It includes glimpses of outstanding scenery and 

useful travel and tourism information about Belfast and Northern Ireland whose 

friendly people, and their humour, are renowned.   

 

Details of the Championship schedule, venue, official hotel and contact 

information for the Organising Committee, led by NITBF President, Billy Beattie, are 

readily available via this new site, which also launches the striking logo that will 

be featured throughout the Championships from 22-30 November 2008. 
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Media enquiries, please contact Organising Committee Secretary, Karen Payne 

 on Tel +44 (0) 2890 484781 or via email at karen.payne@nitbf.org.uk 

 or CTBF Secretary-General and Media Director, Lynne Clay at  lynneclay@bigpond.com 
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